
Statement by H.E. Mr. Baatar Choisuren, Permanent Representative of 
Mongolia to the United Nations (28 April 2004)  
 
Mr. Chairman, 

I wholeheartedly join the previous speakers in congratulating you for the very efficient and 

able manner in which you are conducting the proceedings of the committee. I also thank 



program managers to assess their activities and it has completed its first annual program 

impact review. 

My delegation applauds the DPI for its successful redesigning of the UN website. The website 

beside being very cost effective medium to disseminate information, it opened virtually 

unlimited access to the pool of information on wide spectrum of the UN activities. Being a 

small delegation to UN we find the Official Document System (ODS) as an important and 
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